

2nd March 2016

Ref: 1600 2016

request-314201-cb536719@whatdotheyknow.com

Information Governance

Egerton Road Guildford Surrey GU2 7XX

Email: rsc-tr.FreedomofInformation@nhs.net

Tel: 01483 571122

Dear Dr Bhatia

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you once again for your request under the Freedom of Information Act. For ease of reference I am attaching your original questions:

I am interested in the relationship (if any) between your organisation and the Hampshire Health Record (clinical data repository).

- Please could you tell me whether your organisation has commenced extracting and uploading personal confidential hospital data about patients to the HHR? No
- If not commenced already, do you have plans to commence feeds into the HHR at anytime between now and 31st March 2017? No

If the answer to both of the above is no, then thank you very much, ignore the remainder of this request, and please consider my request closed.

However, if your organisation has already commenced uploading, or is planning to before March 31st 2017, then please can you provide me with the following:

- Any and all fair processing information (posters/leaflets/handouts) made available, or planning to be made available, to patients informing them of this new use of their data
- Any and all policies on the implementation of HHR feeds by your organisation
- The types of information that you will be extracting and uploading to the HHR
- The opt-out form (or process) available to patients to express dissent to this type of processing of their data, and so block uploading of their personal confidential data to the HHR by your organisation (in line with the DPA and NHS Constitution)

Please note that the information provided is the property of the Royal Surrey County Hospital NHS Foundation Trust and subject to Intellectual Property Database rights. Any commercial application or use of this information *may* be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask us for permission to do so.

This letter confirms the completion of this request. A log of this request will be held on a database held by the Trust.

I hope the information provided meets your needs. If you are dissatisfied with the Trust's response, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of the response to your original request and should be sent to the Trust Company Secretary, at the address above.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right under Section 50 of the FOI to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision on whether your application has been dealt with in accordance with the Act. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Royal Surrey County Hospital NHS Foundation Trust